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BROOKLYN – Today, State Senator Daniel Squadron, Assemblywoman Joan Millman, and Councilmembers Brad
Lander, Steve Levin, and Carlos Menchaca released the following statement regarding Long Island College Hospital
(LICH):

"We are distressed that SUNY has yet again ignored the needs of the community. At every step we have called for the

best possible healthcare services at the LICH site, and at every step SUNY has refused to heed our calls, costing the

state tens of millions and denying Brooklyn the vital healthcare it needs. While this agreement includes some

healthcare services, it falls far short of a full-service hospital. And it does not resume immediate ambulance service,

nor require an independent community needs assessment. We will continue to stand with the community, and urge

SUNY and all parties to work collaboratively to meet the needs of the neighborhood and all of Brooklyn."
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